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New Staffing Announcement -
Harry Collinge High School

Immediate Release: April 22, 2025 - Grande Yellowhead Public
School Division (GYPSD) is pleased to announce that Mr. Glen Allen
has accepted the position of Principal of Harry Collinge High School
(HCHS) for the balance of the school year,, as of April 28, 2025. Mr.
Allen was previously the Principal of Harry Collinge until his retirement
last June.

HCHS's current Principal, Mr. Kurt Scobie, will move to central office as
an Assistant Superintendent while he transitions to Superintendent of
Schools as of July 1, 2025.
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